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To: The Hoporable President and Members of the Baltimore City Council

Randle, Executive Secretary
f

From: Paul raziano, Commissioner

Date: September 29, 2011

Re: City Council Bill 11-0655 - Corrective Bill - Decodifications

The Department of Housing and Community Development has reviewed City Council Bill 11-0655,
which was introduced for the purpose of decodifying, with corrective and conforming amendments,
certain obsolete, obsolescent, or superseded provisions relating to the Housing Authority of Baltimore
City; and providing for a special effective date.

This bill would remove from the City Code, though it would not repeal, certain provisions of certain
cooperation agreement contract obligations between the Housing Authority of Baltimore City and the
City of Baltimore from the code. Thus, it does not change any substantive provisions of the cooperation

agreements between HABC and the City.

The Department of Housing and Community Development has no objection to the adoption of City
Council Bill 11-0655.
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éc: Ms. Angela Gibson, Mayor's Office of Government Relations
Ms. Kaliope Parthemos, Deputy Mayor
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